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From: Anne S. Galli <annegalli@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 12:32 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: comment on Bay Delta Plan proposed amendments

| favor the higher flows option for the benefit of fish, birds, other wildlife, based on the best available scientific studies.
Possible increases in cyanobacteria with lower flows would be a significant threat to health.

It will be necessary to incent change to emphasize water efficient crops, modern irrigation, and even more water
conservation.

Thank you for your consideration.
Anne Galli

2 Acorn

Portola Valley, CA 94028





